
Hello Families, 

I loved seeing so many of you at last week's Back to School Night.  Please don't hesitate to contact me with 
questions after reading through the hand-outs.  

The wet weather is here.  Students need a dry pair of slippers/sneakers/slides to wear when they come in 
from outside.  Please let me know if you need assistance in providing a pair of inside footwear for your 
child.  We will go outside in the rain, unless it is pouring.  Rain gear is necessary so that your child can 
come in to the classroom ready to work without dripping on everything.  If they bring rain gear, I will see 
that they wear it. 

Your child brought home a pink permission slip yesterday. This is for next week's OMSI 3-D film field 
trip. We have a limited number of free chaperone slots but more are welcome if you are able to pay for 
your own TriMet and OMSI film tickets.  We will randomly select the free chaperone slots from those of 
you who return the permission slip by this Friday's deadline AND who have a current PPS background 
verification on file. 

Lastly, students received their copy of the weekly calendar but I neglected to send one to all of you.  It is 
attached to this email (the electronic one does not have the reading log on back). 

Thanks, 
Nina 

	
  


